
 

 
 

Dear Students, 

 Welcome to 6B Prep for 2023-2024 school year! I look forward to meeting each 

one of you. This year we will be learning about our faith by looking at the Old Testament, 

beginning with creation and exploring the covenant, the solid, personal relationship that 

God made with His people. We will discover how God formed His people through Abraham, 

Moses and the prophets. And all that we learn will give us a greater understanding of 

Jesus Christ. Then we will begin to prepare for Confirmation that will happen in 7th grade. 

 My name is Mrs. Maureen Mourt. My husband and I moved to Hatfield seven years 

ago from Phillipsburg, NJ. We have three adult children and a sweet Aussiedoodle dog 

named Lola. Formerly, I worked as a swim instructor at a swim school and taught English as 

well as religion. I am active in the parish and love being a part of St. Stan’s. 

 September 13 launches our first day of PREP. I am excited to get to know you and 

journey with you as we explore and discover our rich Catholic faith. 

        God Bless, 

        Mrs. Mourt 

 


